

WILTSHIRE GOLF CAPTAINS – 2020 SEASON

The 2020 season was eventually completely abandoned when it became clear to the Executive Committee that it would be impossible to complete any fixtures during the national lockdown, and then being unable to play any matches within the social distancing rules and other regulations in force as the lockdown was relaxed.

The AGM normally held after the Autumn Meeting was also not convened. Normally, we pay our respects to those WGC Members who sadly passed away at the AGM.

Therefore as a way of marking the WGC's respect for those who have died during this most extraordinary year, their names are recorded below.

Rod Grinsted Webmaster & Historian Wiltshire Golf Captains

Deaths 2019 - 2020

Geoff Healey High Post

Brian Daniels North Wilts (Past Wiltshire Golf President)

Derek Wilson Salisbury & South Wilts (Past Wiltshire Captains Captain and President)

Colin Haydon Ogbourne Downs